
 

Nursery Parent Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
This is going to be a very busy few weeks. This half term we will be looking at the topic ‘Colour, Celebrations and Christmas’. 
We will be looking at colours, different types of Celebrations and also how we celebrate Christmas. We will be sharing our ideas 
about Birthdays and parties as well as Christmas.  
 
We hope to run a weekly ‘Clever fingers’ workshop for parents. These will be posted on a Wednesday on both Tapestry and the 
school Spider website. This will help your child get ahead in their pencil grip, mark making and writing. Please remember to 
regularly look on the Nursery page on our school website and check your emails for any Tapestry alerts sent from Nursery. 
Please help us to support your child on their learning journey by working with your child on the tasks we have provided in the 
**Next Steps** on the Tapestry alerts you are sent 
 
We also need your help! We are running very low on spare clothes. We would be extremely grateful for any donations of girls’ 
and boys’ socks, underwear, t-shirts etc. that your child may have grown out of.  
 
We hope to be sending your child home with their Book bag which will contain a nursery library book. Please don’t forget that 
there will be an Early Reading Challenge card in the bag which will be a task for you and your child to complete as part of their 
homework for the week.  Completing this homework will help your child to get ahead with their Reading.  

 
Many thanks for your support! 

The Nursery Team 
	

 
	

 
	


